Regional Consultation on the new Pact for the Mediterranean 
A new Pact for the Mediterranean is currently in preparation by the European Commission (DG MENA), in cooperation with the European External Action Service (EEAS). This ambitious initiative aims to achieve a strong political commitment and deepen our partnership through a shared and forward-looking engagement. It should pave the way towards a common space of peace, prosperity and stability in the Mediterranean region, building on the foundations of the Agenda for the Mediterranean and deepening cooperation in areas concerted with our partners where we can mutually benefit and have an impact.
The Pact intends to cover the ten countries of the Southern Neighbourhood and will be developed through intensive and in-depth consultations with partner countries, Member States, but also local authorities, civil society, academia, research institutions, the business sector, and other interested parties from both the EU and the Southern Mediterranean region. Consultations have started in the region and as part of these, an open, region-wide consultation campaign by the European Institute of the Mediterranean (IEMed), co-funded by the European Commission, is now launched.

This consultation takes the format of a Euromed Survey.

It will take you only 10-15 minutes to respond to questions relating to:
1. How to better engage with the EU’s Southern neighbourhood?
2. Which thematic priorities should be retained for this partnership?
3. What cooperation frameworks and instruments should be used?
Please do not hesitate to invite other people you might deem relevant to contribute by sharing this link: www.iemed.org/euromedsurvey2025
Don't miss the chance to make your voice heard! Feed in the current policy debates in the Euro-Mediterranean region and have your say on its future.

